
  NEWSLETTER 22nd September 2023 

Join us on Friday, 29th September at 9am  
in the school hall. 

Please send in any cake donations from  

Wednesday (27th) onwards. 



Reception 
Reception have had another busy week. 

They have been making dragons as part of 
their class story “Amazing”, making yummy 

apple crumble and practising their fine  
motor skills in the hall. 



Year 1 

We have been exploring 
our senses in Year 1 this 
week and having lots of 

fun. 



 

Reading Plus is now reset and ready for our KS2 children to restart 
lessons. 
 
For more information about Reading Plus and its benefits, scan the 
QR code below. 
 
Reading Plus after school club will be Tuesday from 3.15 pm - 4pm.  
The club is available for all children in Years 4, 5 and 6.  
 
It provides children with an opportunity to access devices and work 
on their Reading Plus lessons in a quiet environment with adult sup-
port available. We would love to see as many children as possible 
taking up this offer. 

We are looking for parents, grandparents and relatives who enjoy 
reading and can spare an hour of their time each week to come in 
to school and listen to  our children read and support them in this 
important journey. Training and support will be provided.  
If you are interested or have any questions, please email  
melissa.callender@st-johnfisher.halton.sch.uk or call  into the  
office and leave your name and number. 

  

mailto:melissa.callender@st-johnfisher.halton.sch.uk


Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

ST JOHN FISHER STUDENT COUNCIL 



The school photographer 
will be in school on Friday, 
6th October 

The school Book Fair is 
taking place in the 

school hall every day 
after school next week. 
Please come along and 
support this event. 

Wellbeing Workshops 

The forms have gone 
out—please return if 

you are  
interested in attending 



 
• Friday 29th September—Macmillan Coffee morning. 9am in the 

hall, all welcome. 
 
• W/C 25th September —Book Fair after school. 
 
• Friday 6th October—School Photographs. 
 
• Thursday 12th October—New 2024 Reception open evening. 
       If you know anyone who may be interested please let them know. 
 
• Friday 13th October—Harvest Festival 9am—Reception parents 

only invited to attend. 
 
• 17th/18th October—Parents evening. 

 
 Please note that the Inset day on Thursday 21st  

December has now moved to Thursday 26th October. 



PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND COLLECTION 

 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is situated in a side road 
which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park elsewhere rather than 
risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and  

evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

Data Collection and Permission forms 
Please ensure that you return these to school. Even if there are 
no changes to be made on the Data sheets can you please sign, 
date and return it.  
 
Leaflets from sports, dance and drama clubs 
We are often asked to pass on leaflets from external clubs. We 
do this to help support the local community but they are not  
affiliated with or endorsed by the school. 
 
FOREST SCHOOL 
Reception —Monday 
Year 1 /2—Tuesday 
 
PE— School PE kit to be worn. Please come to school in  
uniform. 
Year 3/4/5—Tuesday 




